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Murphz, Patrick .

From: Steff Neff <sneff@gulfbreezefl.gov>
Sent: Maonday, October 30, 2017 1:55 PM
To: Murphy, Patrick

Subject: Re: failed inspection

Hey Pat.

Just to let you know. I had a series of air leaks during the interferent test so it failed the first inspection. Air
leak detected and corrected. A subsequent inspection was conducted without any exceptions.

Thanks,

Stef

Gulf Breeze Police Department
Sgt. Stef Neff

311 Fairpoint Drive

Gulf Breeze, FL 32561
850-934-5121

On Mon, Oct 30, 2017 at 12:19 PM, Murphy, Patrick <Patrick Murphv .« fdle.state.1l.us> wrote:

The rumor is that you recently failed an inspection. Could you please send me an email with the serial number.
the date of the failure. and a short explanation of why it failed and what you did. so that | can document that the
proper procedures were followed? Thanks.

Pat

Patrick Murphy, Ph.D.
Department Inspector, Alcohol Testing Program
Florida Department of Law Enforcement

2331 Phillips Rd

Tallahassee, FL 32308

(850) 617-1280 (work)



(850) 274-1338 (cell)

(850) 921-3787 (fax)

PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure.

Gulf Breeze Police Department
Sgt. Stef Neff

311 Fairpoint Drive

Gulf Breeze, FL. 32501
850-934-5121



